
Tregenza A. Roach
USVI Lieutenant Governor

Sincerely,

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to serve you.

Next year's annual report will be due by June 30th of next year.

  Effective Date: August 11, 2022

I, TREGENZA A. ROACH, Lieutenant Governor for the United States Virgin Islands, do hereby certify
that YELLOWCLIFF, HOPE AND CARTON HILL PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC. a
Domestic Nonprofit Corporation, has filed a(n)  2022 in this office and has fulfilledAnnual Report Filing
the applicable requirements set forth in law. By virtue of the authority vested in this office, I hereby issue
this letter evidencing the filing is effective on the date shown below.

Dear Sir/Madam:

YELLOWCLIFF, HOPE AND CARTON HILL PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC.

 Brett Christopher Shurr
 5046 Cotton Valley Shores 2

St Croix VI  00820
United States

August 19, 2022


